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Thursday 25th April 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our history lessons in the summer term, we are 
learning about The Ancient Egyptians and as a result, we 
thought that it would be a great idea to have a workshop to 
find out more about with what life was like.  
 
On Monday 17th June, Year 3 will have the opportunity to 
participate in an Ancient Egyptian workshop in school. This 
workshop will allow your child to find out about the key 
people from the time period, mummification along with roles 
and employment of the Egyptians and how to use reed pens 
and ink. 
 
 
The cost of this workshop is £7 per child and we would greatly appreciate any voluntary 
contributions to cover the cost. The payment for this workshop will be available on Parentpay for 
you to make payment.  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards 
 

            E Horton 
Miss Paskin and Miss Horton 

 

 

 


